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What’s New:  
•	 PA Day Descriptors for October 6, 2023
•	 Elementary PA Day Descriptors for September 18, 2023
•	 Back to School Reminder: Respect and Consent - September 1, 2023
•	 SafeArrival Absence Reporting System - September 1, 2023

Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic Education.

Board of Trustees

Luz del Rosario (Chair)
Mississauga Wards 6 & 11 
 
Thomas Thomas (Vice Chair)
Mississauga Ward 5

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/COMMUNITY INFORMATION BULLETIN PA Day October 6 2023.pdf
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/COMMUNITY INFORMATION BULLETIN September 18 2023 PA Day FINAL.pdf
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/COMMUNITY INFORMATION BULLETIN Respect and Consent September 1 2023.pdf
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/Community Information Bulletin SafeArrival Absence Reporting System September 1 2023.pdf
http://www3.dpcdsb.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z8PZKd-4Go4
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/news/board-meetings
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Students in the Grade 12 Leadership Class at St. Thomas 
Aquinas Catholic Secondary School have been learning 
about the parts of mass and will be heading into Grade 
9 classrooms to teach students about the sacredness of 
mass, the parts of the mass, when to respond at mass and 
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Statement from the Board of Trustees 
Clarification of Changes to DPCDSB Procedural By-Law 

October 4, 2023 

As your partner in the education and well-being of your children, Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School 
Board (“DPCDSB”) Trustees are committed to sharing important information with students and their 
families in a timely manner. In this regard, an issue that has been misrepresented by certain individuals 
and organizations needs to be clarified.   
 
The DPCDSB Procedural By-law governs the meetings of the Board of Trustees and its Committees. The 
issue requiring clarification relates to a recent change to the Procedural By-Law regarding delegations at 
meetings. 
  
Specifically, inaccurate information is circulating stating that DPCDSB is censoring delegations at Board of 
Trustees meetings. This is unequivocally false.   What we are doing is requesting that delegations revise 
parts of their presentation that perpetuate negative stereotypes or express certain views about 
individuals and groups of individuals who are protected by the Ontario Human Rights Code (the “Code”).  
 
By way of background, at its September 
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• Receipt of public assistance (in housing only)  
• Record of offences (in employment only)  
• Sex (including pregnancy and breastfeeding)  
• Sexual orientation.”  

 
This section of the Procedural By-law simply sets the DPCDSB’s legal obligations that have existed for many 
years. There is nothing new.  The inclusion of this language highlights DPCDSB‘s commitment to ensuring 
that every staff member and student is able to work and learn in an environment that is free from 
discrimination, in accordance with the Code.   
 
DPDSB welcomes and encourages delegations.  Every delegation’s presentation is reviewed in advance 
to ensure that it complies with the Code. This is our legal obligation.   
 
DPCDSB also has a legal obligation to ensure a safe learning and working environment, including not 
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Upcoming Events 
 
October Virtue of the Month: Empathy
Judge your neighbor’s feelings by your own, and in every matter be thoughtful. (Sir. 31:15)

Month of October: A Marian Month
The month of October each year is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary. This is primarily because the liturgical feast of Our Lady of 
the Rosary is celebrated annually on October 7. It was instituted to honour the Blessed Virgin Mary in gratitude for the protec-

https://www.nfpa.org/Events/Events/Fire-Prevention-Week


NEWS from the Board of Trustees - October 2023

Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic Education.

October 10 - World Mental Health Day

October 11 -  Memorial of St. John XXIII

October 11 - International Day of the Girl

October 15 – World Food Day
World Food Day has been promoted by the Food and Agriculture Organization since 1981. The Church is concerned about the 
issue of hunger in the world, remembering the words of the Son of Man on the last judgement of the nation, “…I was hungry 
and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink…” (Matthew 23:35).

October 15 - Memorial of St. Teresa of Jesus  
 
October 16 - Memorial of St. Marguerite d’Youville

October 17 - The Feast of St. Ignatius of Antioch 

October 17 - Child Care Worker & ECE Appreciation Day (Provincial)

October 18 - Memorial of St. Luke

October 18 – The Feast of St. Luke, Evangelist
St. Luke is the author of the third gospel��“Bǰᗐᤀt

https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/DPCDSB%20Adult%20Faith%20Formation%20For%20All%20Series.pdf
https://www.oacas.org/publications-and-campaigns/dresspurpleday/
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/2023-2024%20School%20Year%20Calendar%20Ministry%20Approved.pdf
https://www3.dpcdsb.org/news/events
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